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"Yes, I do." This positive reply to Miss Chow’s invitation to 

become the Chief English Ambassador didn't come easily. 

Despite having been the Vice English Ambassador for one year, 

I felt it took more than experience to take up the role of Chief 

English Ambassador. It's natural that we don't think we are 

good enough or there is always someone who is more 

deserving of the job. Without the encouragement of Miss 

Chow, I would not have believed that I could fit the bill. 

 

This has been a successful year, with a range of activities organised. The highlights were the 

inauguration ceremony and the English week. English ambassadors work as a team to work towards 

the goals we set to achieve. Effective coordination and close collaboration among the team have 

been essential. 

 

I am indebted to the team of teachers who have been very supportive and have chosen to place 

their trust in us. A big thank you to Miss Chow and Mr. Chan. Rather than monitoring us, they are 

consultants whom we turn to for advice. They give us the recognition we need to carry on with our 

job well. 

 

The experience of being an English ambassador has been rewarding and value added. Not only are 

we able to better equip ourselves for future challenges by honing leadership and communication 

skills, we also feel empowered to have been able to make a difference in school by creating and 

sustaining an English-speaking environment conducive to language learning. 

 


